
Expression of Sympathy  
 
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn of the passing of Hayley Thomas, a retired Mississauga Library Supervisor, who passed 
away on December 12, 2023;  
 
AND WHEREAS Hayley worked for the Mississauga Library for over 30 years, and shared with 
customers and coworkers of the library her contagious laugh, smile, storytelling and love of 
music; 
 
AND WHEREAS Hayley throughout her lifetime, touched many lives through her work with SFX 
Noon choir and the Blue Tent Church and those who met her for just a moment, have 
reminisced on her kind, and caring, nature; 
 
AND WHEREAS Hayley was loved and cherished by many people including her parents, 
Ronald and Valerie Thomas; her brother Martin; her husband Gavin; and her daughters, Serena 
and Sophia; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Thomas family. 
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